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NOTICE: Postponed Export Receiving Fee Increase

Dear Business Partner:

STG Logistics will be postponing the export receiving fee increase that was announced
back on November 11th, 2022 with an effective date of January 1st, 2023. We will further
evaluate the timing of this increase and will advise an effective date later in 2023.

If you have any questions, please do reach out to your local STG contact.
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